Andrew T. Souza
June 11, 2007 City Manager

Mr. J. Patrick Sweeney, CEO
Central Transit & Development Corp
P.0O. BOX 27691

Fresno, CA 93729

Dear Mr. Sweeney:

SUBJECT:  SUPPORT IN CONCEPT OF THE CENTRAL TRANSIT &
DEVELOPMENT CORP’S (CTDC) PROPOSED ULTRA-LIGHT
RAIL TRANSIT SYSTEM

In response to your letter dated May 29, 2007, this letter is being provided to you supporting in
concept the CTDC’s Proposed Ultra-Light Rail Transit System.

The City of Fresno has been presented with information regarding Phase One of the Central
Transit & Development Corp’s (CTDC) proposed CyberTran in Fresno. The City acknowledges the
CTDC’s proposal to build a privately-funded, automated, direct to destination, ultra light-rail transit
system using Cyber-Tran technology. There is interest in seeing this technology deployed in
Fresno.

The City understands that as soon as the CTDC receives this Support in Concept letter, it can
deliver its business plan immediately to the bank. This letter serves to express the City of Fresno's
non-binding support for this project.

Sincergly,

o7 7

Bruce A. Rudd
Assistant City Manager
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